
BUTTERWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN SCHOOL 

Thursday 7th December- Years 3, 4 & 6 Christmas Workshops 

Friday 8th December- Years Reception, 1 & 5 Christmas Workshops 

Monday 11th December- KS2 Carol Concert 6:30pm at Freiston Church. Please arrive at the church for 6:15pm. 

Tuesday 12th December- Foundation Stage Nativity 10am in school. Don’t forget your tickets! 

Tuesday 12th December- Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 13th December- Foundation Stage Nativity 2:15pm in school. Don’t forget your tickets! 

Thursday 14th December – KS1 Christmas Service 2pm at Butterwick Church 

Monday 18th December- Butterwick Christmas Bake Off. Please bring cakes in the morning and don’t forget 

your 50p to purchase cakes.  

Monday 18th December- Christmas party/disco. For Years Reception, 1 and 2 it will start at 3:30pm until 

4:30pm. For Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 it will start at 4:45pm until 6:00pm. Don’t forget there is an entrance fee of 

£1.50 and children will also have the opportunity to buy refreshments.  

Tuesday 19th December- Christmas Jumper Day. Donations of £1 would be much appreciated for ‘Save the 

Children’ charity.  

Tuesday 19th December- End of Term 2 

Wednesday 3rd January- Beginning of Term 3  

 

ADVERSE WEATHER! 

In the event of the school having to be closed because of snow we will post it on Parent Hub. You can also tune 

in to Radio Lincolnshire or Lincs FM who will announce all school closures as they come in. 

Alternatively, you can log on to the Lincolnshire County Council’s website, 

www.lincolnshire.gov.uk, and school closures will appear on there. 

CHRISTMAS POST-BOX 

The Christmas post-boxes are now available. There will be one in Key Stage 1 and one in Key Stage 2.  In order 

to assist the children in delivering the cards, could you please ensure you put the child’s full 

name and class on the envelope. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Please note there will be no after school clubs week commencing Monday 11th December. This also includes Elite 

Sport clubs. Clubs will change after Christmas, therefore a new club letter will be sent in the New Year to sign 

your child up.  

BIG SCHOOL’S BIRD WATCH 

Following the success of the Bird Watch in school in previous years, we will be taking part again after 

Christmas. If you have any unwanted bird seed feeders that you are willing to donate to school, we will be happy 

to use them to encourage the birds to feed.  

NAME THE HARRODS CHRISTMAS BEAR 

Can you help us give this lovely teddy a name and a new home for Christmas? 

Hand your entry in on a piece of paper to the office by Friday 15th December 2017. 

Don’t forget to put your name and class on it.  

50p a go. 

The winner will be drawn w/c 18th December 2017 

 

http://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/

